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Comments: When expansions and improvements to Grand Targhee Resort are considered, I ask that the USFS

please consider impacts to highway traffic, and water, noise, and air pollution. The sewage treatment plant in

Driggs is already at capacity and has been in violation of EPA standards for years. How will the resort manage

resort waste or will local tax payers have to foot the bill?

 

Have the Shoshone-Bannock tribes also been consulted? 

 

I also have concerns that Targhee hasn't completed their previous proposed plans for the resort. I think improving

the current footprint should be done first before any consideration for approval for expansion is begun. 

 

I also disagree with the proposed expansion of the boundary line to Teton Canyon due to wildlife impacts and

potential avalanche risk. The south facing slopes are the most dangerous and will require a lot of avalanche

mitigation, not to mention threatening winter wildlife range. 

 

Thank you for your consideration of my comments.


